
CHILTERN DISTRICT COUNCIL 
LICENSING AND REGULATION COMMITTEE 4th FEBRUARY 2010 
 
 
Background Papers, if any, are specified at the end of the Report 
 
1 TAXI AND PRIVATE HIRE LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE – 

CHANGE OF MEMBERSHIP 
Contact Officer: Mat Bloxham 01494 732143 

 
 RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Committee agree to replace Councillor D Schofield with 
Councillor R Burns Green on the Taxi and Private Hire Sub-Committee. 

 
 Report 
 

The Council, at the Ordinary Council meeting on 8 December 2009, agreed to 
recommend to the Licensing and Regulation Committee that Councillor D 
Schofield be replaced by Councillor R Burns Green on the Taxi and Private 
Hire Sub-Committee. The Committee are therefore requested to agree this 
proposed change of membership. 
 
Background Papers: None 

 


